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25" January 2016

REACH Regulation and Substances of Very High Concern

Dear Customer,

We hereby inform you that SKF has a policy, process and dedicated resources in
order to comply with REACH, the Regulation Concerning Registration, Evaluation,
Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals.

SKF continuously works to ensure that our units and their suppliers are
compliant. To support this SKF has dedicated resources with expertise that
provides proactive advice and training to key personnel within SKF.

Demands for pre-registration and registration have been communicated to
suppliers, and to the best of our knowledge all relevant substances in SKF
products have been registered.

Part of the SKF Sustainability Strategy is to closely follow the development of the
REACH regulation, including additions to the candidate list of substances of very
high concern (SVHC) and the inclusions to Annex XIV, along with the associated
authorization process for relevant substances. Moreover SKF are continuously
monitoring new restrictions included in Annex XVII.

If you have any further question regarding REACH implementation at SKF, kindly
contact your SKF sales contact person.

Yours truly
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Stefano Marzola
SKF Product Material Compliance Manager




